
A Special Message from  

AWCP President Sarah Geivett 
April, 2024 

 

Dear AWCP Members, 

I hope this message finds you well and thriving after a 

fantastic first quarter with AWCP. As we venture into 

Quarter 2, I am thrilled to share some exciting updates 

and upcoming events that promise to make this quarter 

even more memorable. 

  

First and foremost, mark your calendars for our Virtual 

Mini Conferences! We have two incredible events lined 

up that you won't want to miss. On April 18, 2024, we'll 

be partnering with Testan Law for a Virtual Mini 

Conference, complete with a beer tasting event. Then, 

on May 16, 2024, we'll be joining forces with Dietz, 

Gilmor & Chazen for another Virtual Mini Conference, this time featuring a wine tasting. 

These events are sure to be both informative and enjoyable, so be sure to save the dates! 

  

But that's not all—our annual golf tournament at Lincoln Hills Golf Club is right around the 

corner, scheduled for June 7, 2024. This year, we're thrilled to announce the theme of 

"Iron Chef, Challenge at the Tee." While all foursomes are already sold out, we still have 

a couple of tee sponsorships available, along with a few other sponsorship opportunities. 

If you're interested in supporting this event and gaining exposure for your business, please 

reach out to Connie Conley for more information. 

  

Additionally, keep an eye out for our Summer Fun Flyer, set to be released in April. This 

highly anticipated event always sells out extremely fast, so be sure to be on the lookout 

for the flyer and secure your spot as soon as possible. 

  

With such a dynamic lineup of events and opportunities, Quarter 2 is shaping up to be 

truly extraordinary. I encourage each of you to get involved, participate actively, and 

make the most of everything AWCP has to offer. Your engagement and support are what 

make our association thrive, and I can't wait to see the incredible experiences we'll share 

together in the coming months. 

  

Thank you for being a valued member of AWCP.  

  

Respectfully, 

Sarah Geivett 

AWCP President 

  


